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A Message from Mrs. Clisham –  The Book Fair scheduled to take place week commencing 6
th

 November 

will not now take place.  Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 

Please remember to log on to School Comms and pay dinner money in advance.  School dinners will not be 

available if there is an outstanding debt.  All dinner debts are taken directly out of our school budget.  Your 

co-operation is appreciated. 

 

Well done to the following pupils who have had their work on the best work board this week.  They are – 

Ioan, Ieuan, Josh, Dorothy, Matthew, Spencer, Emily, Joe, Bella, Aiden, Olivia, Alex and Hollie M. 

 

The winning House this week is –  YR WYDDFA 

 

After School Clubs 

All outdoor clubs are weather dependant.  Clubs finish at 4.00pm. 

Week commencing Monday 9
th

 October 

Tuesday – Football year 2, 3 & 4 only this week, with Mr B 

Wednesday –  Digital - year 2 to 6 with Mr Austin  

Wednesday – NO Music -  Reception to Year 2 with Mrs Clisham 

Thursday – Netball -  year 2 & 6 with Mrs Hanna 

Week Commencing Monday 16
th

 October 

Tuesday – Football -  year 5 & 6 this week, with Mr B 

Wednesday – Digital Club year 2 to 6 with Mr Austin 

Wednesday – Music Club Reception to year 2 

Thursday –  Netball -  year 2 & 6 with Mrs Hanna 

 

Kingswood Residential Visits for Year 3 and Year 4 & 5  

We are pleased to announce that the residential visits to Kingswood for year 3 in March and year 4 & 5 in 

May will take place.  Further details will be sent home shortly with the opportunity for you to pay in 

instalments. 

 

Harvest Festival  

Our Harvest Festival will take place on Thursday 19
th

 October at 9.15am at St Michael’s Church.  We will 

be collecting items for the Flintshire Foodbank.  Please bring in non-perishable goods – in tins such as 

tomatoes, fish, pasta sauce, meat, fruit, custard, vegetables, rice pudding, bottled fruit squash and UHT milk. 

 

PE Lessons 

P.E. lessons for all pupils will be held on the following days.  All children will need their PE kits (white t-

shirt, black shorts and pumps) on a Monday to be taken home for washing on a Friday.  Please ensure all 

items are clearly labelled. 

Reception and Year 1 – Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 2 and 3 – Thursday and Friday 

Year 4, 5 & 6 – Wednesday and Thursday 
 

St Michael’s Church Sunday School  

St Michael’s Church, Caerwys Sunday School  will be on Sunday 19
th

 November from 10.50am to 12.00 noon.  Meet at the 

church at 10.50am then the children will come over to school and join the church service later. The Sunday School is for children 

from reception through to year 6.   It will run on the third Sunday of each month.  Any queries contact Elizabeth Lord, 721103.  

 

Agendas and Minutes of Governor meetings are available from school upon request. 

Please remember that the Caerwys Chronicle has an announcement section for any special events. Please contact 

‘sevanscaerwys@gmail.com’. The deadline for publication is the 20th of each month. 

http://www.ysgolyresgob.co.uk/


 
Dates for your Diary 
Harvest Festival – Thursday 19

th
 October – 9.15am at St Michael’s Church. 

Reception to Year 3 – Trip to Llandudno – Tuesday 24
th

 October 

Whole School closes on Thursday 27
th

 October for half term and re-opens on Monday 6
th

 November 

Nursery to Year 6 – Parents Afternoon and Evening – Tuesday 7
th

 November  

Whole School – BBC Children In Need – Wear something spotty day – Friday 18
th

 November 

Christmas Plays – Tuesday 12
th

 December, afternoon and evening performances 

                               Wednesday 13
th

 December, evening performance 

Christmas Hamper Raffle – Draw to take place on 13th December 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 13
th

 December 

Whole School – Christmas Jumper Day – Save the Children – Friday 15
th

 December 

Sleeping Beauty at Rhyl Pavilion – Monday 18
th

 December 1.15pm – Reception to Year 6 

Whole School closes on Thursday 21
st
 December for Christmas and re-opens on Monday 8

th
 January 

 
 


